
 
 

Greetings,  

 
We have changed our name, but not who we are.  

 
Effective immediately our name has been changed as follows:  

 

From: “Communicaid for Hearing Impaired Persons / Communicaide pour adultes 

avec problèmes auditifs (CHIP/CAPA)” 

 

To: ​“Hear Québec” 

 

Although we have changed our name we remain committed to serving the Anglophone 

community who are affected by hearing loss in Québec . Our mission​ is to improve the 

wellbeing of those affected by hearing loss and to help prevent hearing loss in future 

generations.  

 

We kindly ask you to update your records accordingly, and to address all future 

correspondence to our new name.  

 

Please also note that all documents, invoices, and cheques should now indicate our new 

name.  

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation, and if you have any future questions regarding 

the change of our name, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Heidy Wager  

 

 

 

 

 


